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Upcoming Events: 
4.6.2024: Hollenback Ride (weather permitting) 
4.10.2024: General Meeting 6:30pm Alpine
VFW 
4.18.2024 - 4.21.2024: Chihuahia Horse Camp 

5.1.2024: Sweetwater Bridge Cuyamaca Trail
Ride 

 FROM THE EDITIOR: 

I HOPE THIS NEWSLETTER FINDS YOU

ALL WELL! I HAVE BITTERSWEET

NEWS THAT I AM MOVING AT THE

BEGINNING OF MAY. I WILL BE SAD TO

LEAVE BUT I AM EXCITED FOR MY

NEW ADVENTURE! I HOPE THE CLUB

KEEPS UP IT’S NEW MOMENTUM WITH

THE MEMBERS AND RENEWED

INTEREST! HAPPY TRAILS TO YOU

ALL! 

 SINCERELY, JENNY 

I have been asked by many a new members about doing different
camps and such, which is all good but we need to remember that our
calendar is made up for the next year in October. At that time we can
see about getting these out ideas scheduled in.One thing for sure it
that the Tijuana River Camp will be out until the sewage is under
control. They have 10,000 gal of raw sewage flowing though and
now an extra 40,000 gal to be added to it.  Its not a healthy area to
be at for people and horses.
Members seem to be enjoying themselves with events that have not
been cancelled. Hopefully the weather will cooperate with us soon.
Hoping to see more people at the meetings because it makes it more
exciting. As promised I will do the best that I can with your help.
May 16-19 Green Valley Falls is all booked. Looking for something
else. 

Until next time, Happy Trails
Susan 

Prez Says: 
Officers:

President: Susan Mena 619-997-
9138
Vice President: Jodi Davis 619-802-
3277
Treasurer: Brenda Baker 619-855-
2172
Secretary: Diana Clark 619-871-1140

BOARD OF DIRECTORS: 
Bill O’Brian 619-977-7098
Denise McKay 619-729-1631
Marty Parker 619-508-4198
David Sommerville 619-754-5555
Tracy Whitlow 619-933-7671

OTHER:
Trail Boss Bill O’Brian 619-977-7098
Public Liason & Web Admin Ernie
Smith 619-922-6511
Membership Services Jodi Davis
619-802-3277
Sunshine Lady Jeanine Stacy 619-
368-5584  jeaninestacy@gmail.com
Newsletter Editor: Jenny Antognoni  
jennyantognoni@gmail.com



PVMR MEMBER BUSINESS CARDS: 

PVMR Members Receive a 5%
Discount !!!

VAULTING LESSONS!!! Contact
PVMR member PAtti Karcher for
more info on lessons for all ages!

Sunday afternoons at Triple S
Ranch in Lakeside 2hr lesson only

$40 !!!
 patti.karcher@yahoo.com

(619)905-1337


